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26th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am very pleased to be able to inform you that we are ready to launch our 

inaugural ‘Yr7 Board Games Club’. 

The club will begin on Monday 3rd October. It will run each Monday, during 

term-time, from 2.30pm – 3.30pm in Room F.08. Students are free to bring their 

own drinks and snacks along to the club if they wish.  

The weekly club is limited to 30 places and these will be issued on a first-come, 

first-served basis. SCOPAY will show confirmation of your booking.  

In an instance whereupon a club session may be cancelled, you will be notified as 

soon as possible to make collection arrangements.  

When collecting students, please do so from the front of the school (the Shirley 

Road entrance) as this houses our Reception office. Other points (such as 

Malmesbury Place and Stafford Road) are not appropriate as they are unmanned 

at the end of the school day.   

Please be aware that due to the limited number of places on offer, students who 

miss two weeks’ worth of attendance at ‘Yr7 Board Games Club’ (without good 

reason) will default their place to another student.  

 

Thank you, and I look forward to welcoming your child to the club.  
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